

Grace Hendler

From: Krystyne Kiogima <kskiogima@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 6:49 PM

To: Sandra Lewis; Julie Wolfe; Pam Johnson; Sandra Lewis

Cc: Grace Hendler; Mary Carpenter **Subject:** Enrollment Commission minutes

Attachments: Enrollment Commission - March 2022.docx; Enrollment Commission - January

2022.docx

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Boozhoo,

Attached are the Enrollment Commission meeting minutes. We had a meeting on January 11, 2022 and March 15, 2022.

There was not a meeting held in the month of February 2022. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Miigwetch, Krystyne Kiogima Enrollment Commission Secretary